

Community Information Bulletin St. LeonardCatholic Elementary School Temporary Host Location

June8, 2020

As you are aware, on May 9, St. Leonard Catholic Elementary School suffered extensive damage as a result of several fires that were deliberated within the building. The ufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDS) alth and Safety Department Plant Departmenter working in conjunction with the Ontario School Board Insurance Exchange (OSBIE) to determine the extent of the damage. The investigation into damages is anticipated to take up to three months. Until such time as further information is available from OSBIE and for staff to recommend a permanent plan of action, students from St. Leonard will require temporal at an alternate location.

What's the Plan?

All students, currently residing within the St. Leonard school boundary and nebothe DPCDSB transportation eligibility requirements, will be bused to St. Rītemporary bus routes and stops will determined by the DPCDSB Transportation Department no later than August Please refer to www.STOPRa

_____ after August31.

What about Childcare?

Further information will be forthcoming regarding the operation that schoolaged Before and Atter School program at StRita for St. Leonard students.